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From: pbscommissions
To: James Feenan; James Feenan; Keith Gronendyke
Subject: FW: Cell Tower - "U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications" -
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 7:55:59 AM

 
 
From: Michelle Smith <michelleslac2314@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 3:01 PM
To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov>
Subject: Cell Tower - "U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications" -

 

 
                                                                                              August
26, 2024

 Subject: Support for Telespan Communications' Cell
Tower Proposal                                                                

                "U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications"

 

Dear Commissioners:

We are writing to express our support for the proposed cell phone tower by Telespan
Communications.

We reside in Irish Beach/Manchester, and we can personally express the difficulties
that our community faced due to the lack of reliable cell phone coverage in our area. 

I had to get rid of my Verizon service because of coverage issues, and I was quite
shocked to do so knowing that Verizon has extremely good national wide coverage. 
For quite some time, we have been having signal issues which can be quite
frustrating when you need to make an important calls. 

We support the Commissioners to go forward with this project, as it will significantly
create less stress in our community.   

Thank you for considering this proposed tower for our area which we truly need.    

Warm regards,
           
Neil and Michelle Strand  
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44860 Arena Court
Manchester, CA  95459
 


